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NEW QUESTION: 1The Rules Engine has a _____ interface to create
a rule.Choose the correct answer:A. JavaB. SQLC. PHPD. Oracle
Answer: BExplanation:The AWS IoT Rules Engine enables
continuous processing of inbound data from devices connected to
the AWS IoT service. You can configure rules in the Rules
Engine in an intuitive, SQL-like syntax to automatically filter
and transform inbound data.Reference:
https://aws.amazon.com/iot-platform/faqs/

NEW QUESTION: 2A customer has experienced a high rate of drive
failure and loss of data in its environment and is considering
IBM XIV to replace the existing storage.Which IBM XIV benefit
should the technical specialist hightlight to the customer?A.
IBM Hyper-ScaleB. Distributed cacheC. Distributed RAIDD. Fast
rebuild speedAnswer: DExplanation:Explanation/Reference:When an
IBM XIV disk fails, all disks in the system participate in the
rebuild. The outcome? It takes less time for theXIV system to
restore full redundancy. For example, if a disk on a fully used
1 TB drive system fails, XIV restores full redundancy in an
average of 30 minutes or less, and without a significant
performance penalty. Traditional RAID systems might take up to
a day to restore data reliability, with performance compromised
during rebuild. The fast XIV rebuild time means that your data
spends less time that is exposed to risk. In this way, the XIV
system actually protects your data more than traditional
enterprise storage systems can.Incorrect Answers:D: IBM
Hyper-Scale Mobility is a no-cost feature introduced in XIV
Storage System software. The feature allows users to move
volumes from one XIV System Gen3 to another XIV System Gen3
with no interruption before, during, and after the migration.

NEW QUESTION: 3What is the maximum storage capacity supported
by a Dell EMC UnityVSA with the Community Edition subscription?
A. 25 TBB. 50 TBC. 4 TBD. 10 TBAnswer: C

NEW QUESTION: 4Company ABC's SAN is nearing capacity, and will
cause costly downtimes if servers run out disk space. Which of
the following is a more cost effective alternative to buying a
new SAN?A. Implement replication to offsite datacenterB. Enable
deduplication on the storage poolsC. Implement snapshots to
reduce virtual disk sizeD. Enable multipath to increase
availabilityAnswer: BExplanation:Storage-based data
deduplication reduces the amount of storage needed for a given
set of files. It is most effective in applications where many
copies of very similar or even identical data are stored on a
single disk.It is common for multiple copies of files to exist
on a SAN. By eliminating (deduplicating) repeated copies of the
files, we can reduce the disk space used on the existing SAN.



This solution is a cost effective alternative to buying a new
SAN.Incorrect Answers:A: Multipathing enables multiple links to
transfer the data to and from the SAN. This improves
performance and link redundancy. However, it has no effect on
the amount of data on the SAN.C: Snapshots would not reduce the
amount of data stored on the SAN.D: Replicating the data on the
SAN to an offsite datacenter will not reduce the amount of data
stored on the SAN. It would just create another copy of the
data on the SAN in the offsite datacenter.References:
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Data_deduplication
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